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Welcome to Clervaux Nursery School!





The staff at Clervaux Nursery school would like to take this opportunity to welcome all children, parents, carers and families to our school. Our aim is to create a wonderful experience for your child and those who care for them. If you have any questions at all about any query you may have please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff or the Head Teacher Mrs Parker. This is a special time in your child’s life and we would like it to be a happy experience for all. 




















Birthdays


We love to celebrate your child’s birthday with them.  If you would like to send anything in for your child to share with other children that would be lovely however some of our children have allergies therefore please check before bringing. 








Donations


Don’t forget to put your suggested voluntary donation of 50p per week in our money box on reception for your child’s milk and snack.





Have you ‘liked’ us on Facebook?


We have our own Facebook page – Clervaux Nursery School. ‘Like’ us, and keep up to date with everything that is happening in the Nursery. 


(We never upload any photographs of the children onto the page without your permission)








Family Gardening Sessions are still running every Tuesday with Sarah from Groundwork. Come along and help out in our new allotment!





DIARY DATES We have lots going on this term so please make a note of these dates.


Wednesday 11th June – “I Can Read” Workshop 3.45-4.45pm


Thursday 19th June – Staff from Jarrow Cross visiting new children


Friday 20th June – Teddy Bear’s Picnic


Friday 27th June – Inset Day NURSERY CLOSED


Tuesday 1st July – Family Campfire Cookery Day – details to follow


Thursday 3 July – Family BBQ Evening – details to follow


Friday 4th July – Taster session for new starters – NURSERY CLOSED


Monday 7th July – Summer Stay and Play session


Friday 11th July – Sports Day


Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th July – Family trip to Hardwick Park


Wednesday 16th July – Leavers graduation – 9.30am and 2.45pm


WE BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS ON THURSDAY 17 JULY AND OUR RETURNERS COME BACK TO NURSERY ON MONDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER














Website 


Our website is up and running! It will contain photos from your child’s key worker


group, newsletters and things that you can try at home. The website address is


� HYPERLINK "http://www.clervauxnursery.co.uk" ��www.clervauxnursery.co.uk� . If you do not want pictures of your child being put on


the website please ensure that you let us know. Please check out our try this at


home section on our website under the news section.  We also have a Facebook


page so please ‘like’ us and check for regular updates.








Library Books – On the 20th September every child will receive a library book to take home each Wednesday. Please look after our books, and return them to the box outside your child’s group room ready to be changed on the following Wednesday.  





I would/would not like to attend the parents workshop on Wednesday the 27th of September





My name is __________________________________________________





My child’s name is ____________________________________________





I will attend          9-10am        or        12:30-1:30pm           (please circle)       








What do we do and why?





We will be holding a parents workshop on Wednesday the 27th of September 9-10am


and again in the afternoon 12.30 – 1.30pm. This will last approximately 1 hour. In this workshop you will find out what we do in nursery and why we do it. We will also introduce you to our Learning Journals, what we use them for and how you can help at home. Please fill in the attached slip below to let us know if you can come. It would be lovely to see you there!











Sickness – If your child has sickness or diarrhoea they must be clear for 48 hours before returning to nursery. This stops cross infection occurring.





All Weather Clothes and Shoes


We love playing outside! No matter what the weather, we are out in it! To keep


everyone cosy as the weather gets chillier, could we ask all parents to make sure their


children are dressed appropriately – a warm, weatherproof coat, comfortable, warm


shoes, wellies, socks or tights, and hats and gloves when the weather is really cold.


Shoes should have no laces to enable the children to put them on themselves as we


encourage independence. Could we PLEASE ask all parents to label all items of


clothing including wellies and shoes that are brought into Nursery with your child’s


name.  We would also ask all parents to put at least two changes of clothes on their


child’s peg. This means they can be changed quickly if they get wet or dirty.





Thank you! 
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